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Friday, December 13, 2024

Saturday, December 14, 2024

Craig Manor Park  

   SATURDAY WORK NOTICE 

Contractors will continue excavation and aggregate placement operations within Craig Manor 
Park for the installation of the underground storm water storage system.  Trucks delivering 
material to and removing excavated material from the site will utilize Madelyn Drive and 
adjacent streets. 

Please be alert for construction equipment and laborers and obey instructions from flaggers. 

Short term intermittent access limitations from trucking should be expected.

On-street parking is NOT PERMITTED when indicated by temporary sign postings.

Saturday: 7am to 4pm 
Sunday: No Work Allowed

None

None


